
 

 

 
TO:   Anyone who has completed a healthcare research project 

 
FROM:  Bayhealth Research & Evidence-Based Practice Council  

 

Call for Poster Presentations! 

 
Have you presented or completed research, an evidence-based practice project and/or a 
quality-improvement project in the past year? Then we want to see your work! 
 
Please consider submitting your poster for the 2024 Nursing Research & Evidence-Based 
Practice Conference. 
 
Thursday, Nov. 21, 8 a.m. to 1 p.m. 
Bayhealth Blue Hen Conference Center 
665 Bay Road, Dover, DE 19901 
 
 
How to submit your project: 
 
Submit an abstract electronically by Friday, Nov. 1 to Sylvia Stubbs at 
Sylvia_Stubbs@Bayhealth.org or Ludy Santiago-Rotchford at Ludmila_Santiago-
Rotchford@Bayhealth.org. 
 
Abstract must include the following: 
 

✓ Title  
✓ Author names and credentials  
✓ Purpose or Aim  
✓ Background  
✓ Methods or Process  
✓ Results or Discussion  
✓ Register & attend the conference to present your poster to attendees 


